
July 2021 

Dear Simley High School Girls Soccer Players: 

As we reach the halfway point of the summer, the High School Soccer season is just 
around the corner.  This letter is meant to update you on a few things that will be 
happening in the next month or so. 

Tryouts begin on Monday, August 16 and we will start with two-a-days. Tryouts are 
open to all incoming 8th-12th graders. 

• Monday, Aug. 16:   8:00 am-10 am (turf); 5:00 pm-7:00 pm (turf) 
• Tuesday, Aug. 17:   8:00 am-10 am (turf); 5:00 pm-7:00 pm (grass) 
• Wednesday, Aug. 18:  8:00 am-10 am (turf); 5:00 pm-7:00 pm (turf) 
• Thursday, Aug. 19:  8:00 am-10 am (turf); 5:00 pm-7:00 pm (grass) 
• Friday, Aug.20:   8:00 am-10:00 am (turf) 
• Saturday, Aug. 21:  9:00 am-1:30 pm, 22 Players (TBD by coaching staff) @ Hastings Scrimmages 

A few quick notes about tryouts: 

• All sessions will consist of either drills, small-sided games or scrimmages so please come prepared: cleats and 
shin guards will be mandatory to participate, also bring water and a soccer ball (if you have one) 

• Morning sessions will include aspects of fitness training and evaluation so please bring a pair of tennis shoes 
with you 

• Schedule is subject to change based on evaluation of players and team formation timeline (first three days 
are set) 

• For more information regarding tryouts, please see the tryouts page on the Simley Soccer website 

On Tuesday, August 10, there will be a players and parents meeting at the Simley High School auditorium at 6:00 pm. 
Parents and players are strongly encouraged to attend, so mark your calendars today!  

Please check out our website at www.simleysoccer.com.  This will be the site for all Simley soccer news this season. 
You can also sign up for my text messages by downloading the “Remind” app. Instructions to sign up for this app can 
be found on the Simley Soccer website. 

This is a very exciting time as we near the 2021 soccer season!  I am looking forward to working with this very talented 
and dedicated group of players.   

In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns regarding the Simley High School Girls Soccer Program, do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards, 

Nora Austin 
Simley High School Varsity Girls Soccer Coach 
Email: austinn@isd199.org | Mobile: 651.261.1230 

 

 

http://www.simleysoccer.com/

